
Positively Best Friends, LLC Dog Training & Canine Activity Center 
 Offers 

‘Go Track’ 
A Tracking Clinic with Suzanne White 

Sunday April 26, 2015 
Dogs are tracking all the time. It is their primary way of being.   Let’s take this 
extraordinary natural aptitude and let them show us a little bit of their world. 

 

 
 

This will be the first of monthly gathering of tracking enthusiasts.  These clinics are open to beginning 
and advanced tracking dogs.    The all day tracking clinics will start at 8:30 where we will meet at 
Positively Best Friends for short discussions and planning.     The clinics are limited to 12 participants.  
Lunch is included.   
 
My focus for these fun days is to teach you the tools and fundamentals of scent work so that each and 
every one of you can go out there as tracking teams to continue to train on your own and share your 
knowledge.     We will cover such things as learning how to lay track, how to coach and assist, map 
making, line handling, as well as training in how to read yours and other dog’s body language to know 
when they are on track, and learning to work through numerous tracking problems.   Dogs love this 
sport because it is their opportunity to be in charge.   For those who want to go on to do tracking tests 
these clinics will help prepare you for AKC TDs and TDX titles. 
 

For More Information Contact: marcia@positivelybestfriends or call 207-882-8297 (Paws) 
www.positivelybestfriends.com 

 
Other clinic dates so far are: Sunday May 10th, June 14th, and July 19th.  Other dates to be announced.       

http://www.positivelybestfriends.com/

